
Assessment Dues Payments
Thank you to all property owners who have paid their annual assessment dues. If you haven’t paid 
your dues yet, you can easily and securely pay via the BHA website at www.BaldHeadAssociation.
com. When prompted for your “Account Number,” use the invoice number listed on your statement. 
In the “Amount Due” section, it will show $0, so you must enter the assessment amount due — please 
refer to your invoice.

If you would prefer to mail a check, send it to Bald Head Association, PO Box 3030, Bald Head 
Island, NC 28461. Please note your BHI street address in the check’s memo line and include your 
invoice coupon. Thank you!
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